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Comments: I have been going to Holland Lake Lodge since I was 4 years old. I am now 67 and my last visit was

Labor Day weekend, 2022. I went to check in with my parents who honeymooned at the Lodge in 1944, and

whose ashes were spread beside the Falls, and to say goodbye to the Lodge with all the changes afoot. The

plans for an out of state corporation sweeping in and changing it up sounded ominous. I dug deeper and am won

over. Let the sale go through, ban the jet skies and the snowmobiles,  but improvements are needed and

necessary. There hasn't been a visit that didn't coincide with septic issues. Not everyone wants to sleep in a tin

can or can manage a tent. Some of us depend on a well run inn to give us the opportunity to be in a setting so

beautiful. This corporate takeover will give that and more such as the bonus of a winter season. The carbon foot

print of the new verses the old, with proper waste treatment, insulation, and density will be much smaller for more

people to have a rare and life changing experience. 

Thank you.


